Ruth LeBrun

I STRONGLY DO NOT SUPPORT any further operations by Cooke Aquaculture in Washington
State waters. No further permits, no further changes in their operations, nothing. They have proven
quite clearly that they are unable to manage net pens or have any consideration for the environment.
Our waters are fragile. Our native fish are decreasing constantly. The Orca whales are gravely
endangered. How much longer are we going to despoil our land and water for private gain?

Think about PUBLIC gain! We need waters that are unspoiled, for all citizens to enjoy and
appreciate. We are talking about the public trust here, land and seas.

No further Aquaculture - Cooke or other companies.

Thank you for your consideration.

Ruth LeBrun, Anacortes WA



